The Driveway,
Ottawa, Feb. 23,1922.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal,
McGill Univ

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur;-

Please accept the greetings of the Ottawa Valley Graduates Society of McGill University.

before the members of our local society from a member of the faculty of our Alma Mater some time during March. Lent being a time when social functions are not in order, we would hold the meeting in one of the lecture halls here. I wrote to Prof. Stephen beacock, but he replied that pressure of University and Literary work prevented him coming. I feel from my office in the Graduates Society that they are entitled to hear some prominent members of the faculty annually. Could you send some one or try and persuade Prof. Leacock to address us. Some date around the last week in March would be acceptable.

With best wishes, yours faithfully,

Hon .. Secretary-Treasure